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I’d love to know what’s happening with this. There have been multiple instances where I 
wasn’t able to access the mental healthcare I needed to function in society, I believe it was 
my fault for not earning the money I needed to be able to buy that help, but various people 
have told me it’s a public service I should be able to access for free. 

 

Access to a decent psychologist, psychiatrist, GP and even pharmacist - is impossible for those 
who don’t pay top dollar for it. I know a GP who could help me, a psychologist who would do 
everything he could, a psychiatrist who would have the power to prescribe and a pharmacist 
who would work with all 3 to facilitate the treatment I need but they are all outside of my 
price range. 

 

If this is simply because I’m not rich enough I can handle that, I can do what is necessary to 
make more money - I just want to know for sure that this is the case. 

 

Looking forward to the results of your enquiry. Thankyou so much. 


